
TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

1

The draw for the "Rector's Cup 2021"
As you know, every year during the winter holidays our institute organizes sports competitions among the
staff. After greeting the New Year,  everyone we start  competitions under the motto "Start  the New Year
with sports."

Today in the gym hall of our institute has been a draw for football and volleyball, led by Vice-Rector for
Youth R. Choriev, teachers of the Department of Professional Education and Physical Culture.

According to the results of the draw in the football tournament:

As for women's volleyball:

We look forward to seeing you all in the gym hall of our Institute from 09:00 in the morning!


